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NORTH RIVER SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 200

FIRE DRILLS

In accordance with State law, fire drills will be held once a month at the North River
School. The fire bell is a continuous ring of the bell. Students will leave their rooms as
directed by the teacher in accordance with posted evacuation procedures. They will
remain outside until the bell stops ringing, and a short second bell rings sounding all
clear.
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